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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The end of a very successful term is with here and 
I want to thank all of you for your support 
throughout the term. We have a great deal to be 
proud of as a school and a great deal to look 
forward to in the summer term , including Mr 
Bellôs themed Hispanic day, this year focused on 
Mexican culture  ï more details to follow.  
 
Over the Easter break our Art Studio  will finally 
be constructed and I cannot wait to see what Ms 
Bruce and our talented artists create in this new 
space. Thank-you to everyone who raised funds for 
this in the time before I arrived here , we will be 
seeing the impact of this very soon.  
 
Please be very aware of the Safer Streets  
restrictions. I have been informed told that the 
camera at the Peploe Road end is active and issuing 
fines. Please note that the school has no influence 
at all in the administration of these fines  so please 
make sure you are aware of the times when 
restrictions are in place and what systems 
residents need to follow.  
 
Looking ahead to dates in the summer term, 
please note that there was a change to training 
days communicated earlier in the year. The school 
remains closed for a network training day on 
Thursday 6th July but will be open on Friday 7th 
July. The latest term dates  can be found here.  
 
Whatever you are doing, I hope that you have an 
enjoyable and restful Easter break, Happy Easter!  
 
Pete Watkins 
Headteacher  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Attendance  
 

Class  Percentage  

Nursery Middlesex 2022 92.09 

Rec Athens 2022 95.33 

Rec Kingston 2022 91.33 

Rec NTU 2022 91.07 

1 Brighton 2022 96.67 

1 Liverpool 2022 93.79 

1 RAD 2022 93.10 

2 Goldsmith 2022 85.67 

2 Bath 2022 93.67 

2 Winchester 2022 98.33 

3 Nottingham 2022 93.33 

3 LCM 2022 94.44 

3 Sussex 2022 98.62 

4 Durham 2022 88.80 

4 Queen Mary 2022 96.30 

4 Newcastle 2022 95.20 

5 MIT 2022 90.34 

5 Canterbury 2022 91.03 

5 Cambridge 2022 97.50 

6 Limerick 2022 97.50 

6 GSA 2022 95.20 

6 Sheffield 2022 96.33 

Whole School 93.89 

 

 EASTER CAMP  

DFY, our sport and club partners, are running 
an Easter camp for children between ages 4 

and 15 and Salusbury Primary School over the 
Easter holiday. Please email josie@dfy.org.uk 

for more details.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Careers Day - Volunteers Needed! 

Do you have a job or experience that you would love to share with the children? Would you be willing 

to talk or run a workshop on your career? We are going to be running a whole school careers day on 

Friday 30th June. 

This day was a huge success last year and enjoyed by all of the children and parents alike. We aim to 

provide variety of talks and workshops across the school from early years to year 6.  

If you would like to get involved, please email Mrs Sung by Friday 

21st April at m.sung@arkfranklinprimary.org to express your interest. 

 

https://arkfranklinprimary.org/about-us/term-dates
mailto:josie@dfy.org.uk
mailto:m.sung@arkfranklinprimary.org
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Change of PE Day: year 1  

Liverpool and RAD are swapping PE sessions. 

From next term, Liverpool will be on a 

Wednesday and RAD on a Tuesday. 

 

Eid -Al -Fitr  

Looking ahead to Eid-Al-Fitr, I can confirm that 

the school will authorise 1 day of leave  for 

those celebrating the event. I know there is always 

some uncertainty about when Eid will fall but it 

seems sure to be Friday 21st or Saturday 22nd 

April. If you intend to request a day of absence on 

Friday 21st April , should it fall on this day , please 

click here to request leave for your child. 

 

Food Collections   

Thank-you for all of your donations to our food 

collections. Here we have some of the food 

collected last week by our very own Denilson. All 

of this food was distributed to families in need 

from within and around the Franklin community.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Egg Competition!  

If you pass by the Winkworth office on Chamberlayne 

Road, ask your children to have a close look in the 

window ï if they can find the 4 golden eggs you may be 

in with a chance of winning an Easter egg! Also, one 

egg will be donated to a childrenôs charity so please 

take part and help them hit their target of 150 eggs 

donated.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming dates  
Monday 17th April  School closed  - 

training day  
Tuesday 18th April  First day of summer 

term  
Monday 24th April  Adventure Day: y1 

Brighton  
Tuesday 25th April  Adventure Day: y1 

RAD 
Tuesday 2nd May Adventure Day: y1 

Liverpool  
Monday 8 th ï Thursday 11th 

May 
Year 6 SATS 

Tuesday 9th May  Adventure Day: y4 
Queen Mary  

Monday 22nd May Adventure Day: 4 
Newcastle  

Tuesday 23rd May Adventure Day: y4 
Durham  

Wednesday 24th May  Mexico Day!  

Friday 26 th May  Final Day of Half 
Term  

Monday 29th May ï Friday 2nd 
June 

Half Term Holiday  

Monday 21st June  First day of term  

Friday 30 th June  Careers Day  

Thursday 6th July  School Closed ï 
Network Training 

Day  
Friday 21st July  Final day of 

summer term  

https://forms.office.com/e/iQsSaamNee
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This Week At Franklin  

 

 

 

Our football teams in year 3 and 4 did fantastically  

well. The boys won every match only to be pipped 3-2 

by Ark Priory in a tense final. The girls also did very 

well, reaching the semi-final,  and one of our own was 

named Player of the Tournament.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The year 5 and 6 teams did superbly well. The boys 

finished as runners up after an exhausting final two 

matches while the girls walked out as overall 

champions of the tournament  congartulations to the 

girls team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our debating team also did us proud. One of our four 

teams were runners up in a competition of 44 teams. 

Well done to you all!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I was so proud of our various competitive teams this week. We sent out teams to a year 3&4 football competition, 

a year 5&6 football competition and a debating competition. We enjoyed great success but, most importantly, our 

children were all a thorough credit to our school and represented everything that Franklin and our ARISE values 

stand for. I am very proud of them all.  
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Design Technology ï children have been completing 

their projects and they should be very proud of what 

they have produced.  

Year 5 have been making bread for the final time , 

adapting the taste and using extra ingredients.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 have been creating puppets:  
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Year 6 have been working as a team to create a 

motorised vehicle.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception have been working on their own solar 

system models 
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Finally, Nursery class loved their egg hunt! Happy 

Easter to you all!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


